
PRAYER BOARD  

We have a prayer board in 

our classroom. This board is 

used when students have an 

extra minute. They are able to 

write a prayer request, or 

take a prayer request and say 

a prayer.  

If you ever have a prayer  

request, please feel free to 

stop in and fill out a prayer 

slip. We would be happy to 

pray for you! 

 

 

Each week I will 

send home a 

week at a glance. 

This will show you what is 

happening in our room. Please 

also check your child’s planner. 

They are required to keep this 

up daily! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

U P C O M I N G   

D U E  D A T E S  

Book  

Report Due 

Dates 

 

10/12/17 

1/18/18 

3/14/18 

5/16/18 

Spelling       

Pre-Test                        

Final Test 

 

9/15/16 

9/18/16 

Memory 9/15/16 

Book         

Approval Due 

Dates 

9/14/17 

12/15/17 

2/15/18 

4/11/18 

  

  

  

Topham Times  
S E P T E M B E R  1 1 ,  2 0 1 6  

  

S P E C I A L  P O I N T S  

O F  I N T E R E S T :  

 Friday, September 15– 

PTL Bingo Night 

 Saturday, September 

23— Golf Outing 

 October 2 & 5—School 

Pictures 

 Spirit Day-MI/MSU Day-

October 4 

 October 23-27-ITBS 

Testing 

 November 3- end of 1st 

Quarter 

 November 10—report 

cards 

 

Memory Verse for 9/15/17 

For God so loved the world, that He 

gave His one and only Son, that 

whoever believes in Him should not 

perish, but have eternal life.      

John 3:16  

Correct & Return 

Students are welcome to correct 

and return any assignments,    

other than tests & memory, to 

improve their grade. The only 

thing I require is a parent         

signature on the corrected work. 

I will average the two grades  

together and update the grade in 

the gradebook. If I require a   

student to correct & return a  

paper I will write “C&R” on the 

top of the paper. These will need 

a signature as well.   

QUESTIONS? Please contact me: 
Roxanne Topham 
rtopham@mightymessengers.org 
269-762-3366 

“Listen my son, and be wise, and keep your heart on the right path.” Proverbs 23:19 

Next week’s Spelling 

words: 

pennies, inches, plants, 

families, bodies, lists, 

glasses, wishes, pockets, 

copies,  parties, bunches, 

crashes, supplies,      

pencils, friends,          

presents, his  

  

SPELLING 

A spelling pre-test will 

be given each Friday. If 

a students gets 100% 

on the pre-test they do 

not need to take the 

final test on Monday. 

We do spend class 

time learning the 

words and  reviewing 

them. However, the 

words will need to be        

practiced at home as 

well. 

 

HOMEWORK 

     Your student will have 
math homework every 
evening, unless there is a 
math test. 
     The rest of the subjects 

should be completed in 
class. If work is not        

completed in the class time 
allowed, it will be sent 

home for homework. If this 
happens it is usually        

because a student was not 
managing their class time 
well. Spelling words and 

memory should be studied 
at home every week as 

well. 

St. Michael Lutheran School 

Notes and News: There is a Notes & 

News board in the front of the class-

room. If you ever need extra copies of 

assignments or the week at a glance, 

they can be found there. 


